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ATTN: The Chairman
Qld Health Committee

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing on this occasion to implore you to do ALL that you possibly can to uphold
 Common Sense, Truth, Decency and Support for the Most Vulnerable amongst us - our
 unborn children (the next generation) - the most precious of creatures.

I would like to voice my strong opposition to MP Rob Pyne's second attempt to weaken Queensland's abortion
 laws with the Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016. Following on from strong public rejection of
 Mr Pyne's first bill and the committee's recommendation that it fail, his second bill again disregards public
 opinion and global trends, allowing late term abortion for viable babies and adding exclusion zones which
 effectively limit free speech for doctors, nurses, hospital staff and the public.  ;-(

NOWHERE else in the developed world is there legislation so barbaric - it can only be described as evil in its
 purest form!!  - where human beings can be allowed to kill their own -  ie. other human beings (of the most
 vulnerable - and who are the most deserving our FULL protection and support)!!

PLEASE say NO to Queensland abortion law reforms that do not protect women, that allow abortion to full-
term and that limit free speech.

Woe are we who legislate murder!

Yours Faithfully

Lynda M. Utting
Signature thot:  

For the diligent there are seven days in a week; for the slothful there are seven tomorrows.
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